
Lower school students who read over the summer can complete an online reading 
log. Parents are welcome to help incoming first-grade students, who may dictate 
their ideas. Please keep answers brief, and make one submission per book read. 

Printed reading logs should be returned to the Homeroom Teacher or Library Director 
Andie Townhouse when school starts in August. 

Student	First	Name:______________________________________________	

Student	Last	Name:_______________________________________________		

Grade	in	Fall	2021:	1st					2nd					3rd					4th		

Book	Author:______________________________________________________	

Book	Title:	________________________________________________________	

The	part	I	liked	best	about	this	book	was…	


